Parnjit Singh

 From:
 Adam Greenhalgh

 Sent:
 05 April 2022 09:29

 To:
 Planning Planning

 Subject:
 FW: 2021/4585/P



Adam Greenhalgh Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 6341



From: Adam Harrison (Cllr) <Adam.Harrison@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 04 April 2022 22:37

To: Adam Greenhalgh < Adam. Greenhalgh@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: 2021/4585/P

Dear Adam

Please can you note my objection to this application?

I would urge the council to object to this application on the following grounds (which were one reason for refusal on the previous occasion): The increase in on-site parking would promote the use of private motor vehicles, fail to encourage the use of sustainable modes of transport and increase the opportunities for potential conflict with pedestrians and cyclists, contrary to policies T2 (Parking and car free development) and A1 (Managing the impact of development) of the London Borough of Camden Local Plan 2017.

Many thanks

Adam

Adam Harrison Councillor, Bloomsbury ward Cabinet member for a sustainable Camden Labour group, London Borough of Camden

CHECK IF YOU ARE ELIGIBLE FOR OUR CAMDEN CLIMATE FUND HOUSEHOLD ENERGY EFFICIENCY GRANTS.